
 

NPC Friends and Family is pleased to offer the 
Jon Graff, Ph.D., CTE Scholarship 

$500 toward tuition, books and fees for the SPRING 2019 semester 
One scholarship to an NPC student pursuing an Associate Degree, Certificate of Applied Science or Certificate of 

Proficiency in Career and Technical Education will be awarded. 
This scholarship is designed for academically and/or technically talented students who have unmet financial need. 

 
Who is eligible to apply? 
Returning NPC Students are welcome to apply. 
Criteria:  

• Degree-seeking at NPC. Degree plan on file indicates the applicant’s goal is an associate degree or certificate of 
proficiency in CTE 

• Demonstrate financial need. This is a NEED based scholarship. 

• Successfully completed prior college-level (100-level or higher) credits at NPC.  

• Enrolled for 6 or more credits at NPC during the semester of award  

• Cumulative G.P.A of 3.0 or better at the time of award 

• High school diploma or GED at the time of application 

• In good academic standing, not in default of a student loan and not in overpayment status.  

• Students who have a Bachelor's degree or currently in high school at the time of award are not eligible to apply. 

Applicants must have the recommendation of at least one representative from NPC faculty or high school faculty, and 

one representative from NPC Student Services, as evidenced by two letters of support that accompany the application. 

You must have completed and submitted a 2018-2019 FAFSA to NPC Financial Aid Office to apply for this scholarship, 
demonstrating that you have financial need, or obtain a denial letter from NPC Financial Aid, indicating why you are 
ineligible for financial aid.  
 
How do I apply? 
Submit 1) completed NPC Friends & Family Scholarship Cover Letter form, 2) attached essay of 500 words or fewer 
describing your educational and career goals, and how this scholarship will help you achieve them,  3) unofficial 
transcript, 4) proof of financial aid status (financial aid award or denial letter), and 5) two letters of recommendation 
as described above, on or before Thursday, November 15th , 2018 at noon MST, to: 
 

Betsyann Wilson, Executive Director, NPC Friends & Family 

1611 S. Main St., Snowflake, AZ 85937 

Betsy.wilson@npc.edu 
YOU MAY SUBMIT YOUR DOCUMENTS AS EMAIL ATTACHMENTS, BUT YOU ARE STRONGLY ENCOURAGED TO 

CONFIRM THAT THEY WERE RECEIVED BY CALLING BETSYANN WILSON AT THE PHONE # BELOW. 

 
Deadline for SPRING 2019 semester is Thursday, November 15th , 2018 at noon MST. Applications received after this 

date/time will not be accepted, regardless of why they are late. You are STRONGLY advised to submit your application 

well in advance of the deadline date!  

For more information, contact NPC Friends and Family Executive Director Betsyann Wilson: 928-536-6245 or 

betsy.wilson@npc.edu 
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